
NOTICE 

 ALBEMARLE DISTRICT JAIL COMMISSION 
 

 
The Albemarle District Jail Commission will hold a public hearing on the proposed Albemarle 
District Jail budget for FY 2022-2023 at the Albemarle District Jail Commission meeting 
beginning at 2:00 PM on June 16, 2022 in the Community Room in the Public Safety Building, 
200 E. Colonial Avenue, Elizabeth City, NC.  Any citizen of the three counties may attend the 
hearing and provide written or oral comments regarding the budget. 
 
Copies of the proposed budget are available for public inspection in the Pasquotank County 
Manager’s Office, 206 E. Main Street, Elizabeth City, NC; Perquimans County Manager’s 
Office, 128 N. Church Street, Hertford, NC; and the Camden County Manager’s Office, 330 US-
158, Camden, NC.         
 
 This the 25th day of May, 2022. 
 
        Melissa W. Pendleton 
        Secretary 
 


